
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Route 121 Pre-Engineering Study 

(Buchanan County) 
Citizen Information Meeting 

 
Monday, December 11, 2023, 4 – 6 p.m. 

Southern Gap Transportation and Logistics Center 
1102 Ovenbird Road, Grundy, Virginia 24614 

https://www.VirginiaDOT.org/Route121Study 

Find out about the results of a pre-engineering study for 
proposed Route 121 in Buchanan County between Grundy 
and the Virginia/West Virginia state line near Slate.   

Review the pre-engineering study at the citizen information 
meeting or VDOT’s Bristol District Office located at 2111 
Bonham Road in Bristol, 276-669-6151, 800-FOR-ROAD, or 
TTY/TDD 711.  Please call ahead to ensure the appropriate 
personnel are available to answer your questions.  
 
Give your written or oral comments at the meeting or 
submit them by December 21, 2023, to Mr. Mark Hill, Project 
Manager, 2111 Bonham Road, Bristol, VA 24201. You may 
also e-mail your comments to bristolinfo@vdot.virginia.gov. 
Please reference “Route 121 pre-engineering study 
(Buchanan County)” in the subject line. 
 
VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in 
all programs and activities in accordance with Title VI and 
Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need more 
information in regards to your civil rights on this project or 
need special assistance for persons with disabilities or limited 
English proficiency, contact Mark Hill at the phone number 
listed above.  

 
State Project: 0121-013-014  UPC: 122015   Federal Project: HIP-0131(090) 

From: Grundy  To: West Virginia 


